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The EQB Monitor is a weekly publication 
announcing environmental review 
documents, public comment periods 
and other actions of the Environmental 
Quality Board. For more information on 
environmental review, please visit the EQB 
website.  

You can manage your subscription to the 
EQB Monitor here. Be sure to add 
MNEQB@public.govdelivery.com to your 
address book or safe sender list. 

Check the EQB Calendar for more details 
on Monitor deadlines and Board Meetings. Meeting minutes, agendas and additional notices are 
also posted on the EQB Website. You can also find us on Twitter and Facebook. 

In this publication:

· Environmental Impact Statement Need Decisions
· Alternative Urban Areawide Review Update
· Notice

Environmental Impact Statement Need Decisions 
The noted responsible governmental unit has determined the following project does not require preparation 
of an Environmental Impact Statement. The dates given are, respectively, the date of the determination and 
the date the Environmental Assessment Worksheet notice was published in the EQB Monitor.  

· City of Woodbury, Wozniak Property, 8-30-17 (7-10-17)
· MnDOT, Baudette/Rainy River International Bridge Replacement Project, 8-28-17 (2-6-17)
· City of Champlin, Mill Pond Shoreland and Aquatic Habitat Restoration, 9-5-17 (5-29-17)
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Alternative Urban Areawide Review Update 
Project Title: Everton Avenue Neighborhood Study Area

Comment Deadline CORRECTION: September 19, 2017 

Project Description: The Everton Avenue Neighborhood study area is approximately 2.3 square miles 
(1,500 acres) and is located near the western border of the City of Hugo. It is bounded by 165th Street on 
the north, Highway 61 (TH 61) on the east, CSAH 8 on the south, and Elmcrest Avenue on the west. The 
City completed an AUAR in 2002. This is the 3rd AUAR Update. 

Responsible Governmental Unit (RGU): City of Hugo 

RGU Contact Person: 
Rachel Juba 
City Planner 
14669 Fitzgerald Ave N 
Hugo, MN 55038 
651-762-6304
rjuba@ci.hugo.mn.us

Notice 
Minnesota Department of Agriculture 
Notification of Releases of Genetically Engineered Organisms

Bayer CropScience LP filed a Notification for Release of a Genetically Engineered Organism with 
the Minnesota Department of Agriculture, MDA notification number 17-NO-31.Notification is for 
genetically modified wheat, pending USDA-APHIS Biotechnology Regulatory Services (BRS) 
approval for the environmental release of transgenic wheat, referenced as Application Number 
17-219-102rm. For additional information contact Denise Thiede, Minnesota Department of 
Agriculture, 625 Robert St N., St. Paul, MN 55155, 651-201-6531, denise.thiede@state.mn.us
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